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Update ESPMH upcoming conference Manchester, 13 - 16 August, 2025 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We are pleased to look ahead to the 37th European Conference on Philosophy of Medicine 
and Health Care, which will take place in Manchester, UK, from 13 to 16 August 2025.  
The theme of this year's conference is: 
“Bioethics and Philosophy of Medicine After COVID” 
 
A draft programme is now available on the ESPMH homepage and will be regularly updated 
as the event approaches.  
If you have not yet registered, we warmly encourage you to do so via the ESPMH online 
registration system. 
 
For practical information about the conference, please refer to the brochure available on 
the ESPMH homepage. 
 
We very much hope to welcome you to Manchester this August. 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. 
 
Best wishes, 
Bert Gordijn, Secretary of the ESPMH 
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